From: Sum Chow
Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2018 9:12 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: John Richards; Doretha Jackson
Subject: RE: Travel - Ethics Authorization 

 

Good morning Steve,
 
John and I are back in town now. Please note that there was no third party involvement and our travel expenses will be reimbursed by the City.
 
Thank you Steve. We really appreciated it.
 
